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Dressing for the Weather 
 

A change of clothes in your backpack is a 
great idea with the mud and puddles 

around the school grounds. 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dahooja Barlow Creek Families!  
 

It has been a busy second term! Our students have 
been persevering whether it was learning something 

new like skating, skiing, or snowboarding, celebrat-
ing science, taking care of salmon alevin, being a 

good friend, or exploring new ideas.  
 
Our BLAZERS for March and April is Self-Aware. 

Self-Aware students understand themselves, regu-
late their emotions and take care of their mind, 
body and heart. Celebrating what you can do well 

and knowing things you can’t do yet are a part of 
being self-aware. Let’s pay attention and take care 

of ourselves. Way to go Barlow Blazers! 
 
Sunachailya to Barlow Creek Elementary PAC for 

supporting our students with their learning and 
special events. The Valentine’s glow sticks were 

lovely. We love the new basketballs! Thanks for sup-
porting our Student Voice members with the Febru-
ary Kindness dance! It was A highlight for all who 

attended.  
 
Have a safe and relaxing Spring Break! See you on 

March 31, 2025.  
 

Sunachailya,  

Ms. Nancy Danuser 

Principal 

UPCOMING DATES: 

Kidz Art Show @ Quesnel Art 
Gallery 

Mar 13—
Apr 3 

SPRING BREAK Mar 18-30 

School back in session Mar 31 

School apparel order goes home Mar 31 

Hot lunch forms go home Apr 2 

Old-Time Social Dance with Capri 
Aspe 

Apr 4 

School Spirt Day—Tacky Tourist Apr 9 

Hot lunch forms due Apr 9 

Hot Lunch—Hot Dogs Apr 17 

PAC Easter Egg Hunt Apr 17 

Good Friday—No School 

Easter Monday—No School 

Apr 18 

Apr 21 

Apparel orders due Apr 16 

Earth Day Activities 

 

Apr 22 

Ready, Set, Learn Event @ West 
Fraser Timber Park 

Apr 22 

Wheelchair Sports Apr 23 

PAC Meeting—7:00pm library Apr 24 

April Assembly—12:50pm Apr 28 

Inching Our Way to K Apr 30 



Ready, Set, Learn! 
 

Next event at West Fraser Timber Park 
 

April 22nd from 3:00 – 4:30pm 
 

Target 3-5 year olds (siblings welcome) 

 

Please remind children to keep their toys, Pokemon 

cards and other items that they don't want to lose at 

home.  

 

Electronic devices such as cellphones and tablets 
should not be brought to school. If they are 

brought to school, they must remain in back-

packs, or they will be kept in the office.   
 

Thank you for your assistance. 

TROLL SKI TRIP UPDATE 

Thank you to all the staff & volun-
teers who helped make our Troll 

days a success! 

Sunachailya! 
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Book Battle –  

March’s book battle books are “Perfect” and “Bathe 

the Cat” 

The winner of March’s book battle is “Bathe the Cat”  

April’s book battle books are “Raven and Loon” and 

“Bathe the Cat”  

Happy Book Battling! 

 

Coming Soon !!!     Orders sent home March 31 

                               Orders due April 16 
 

School swag fundraiser 

•  Hoodies 

•  T-shirts 

•  Shorts 

•  Jogging Pants 

•  Ball caps 

HOT LUNCHES 

New hot lunch order forms will 

be sent home April 2nd. 

  BUS SAFETY 
 

 

   

 

1. Sit facing front with 
your bottom right back 

2. Stay in your seat, use quiet voice 
and keep hands to ourselves 

3. Remain seated until the door 
opens 

4. Let people in front of you go first 



Safety Drills 

For safety we have a number of drills we are required to complete each 

school year. Fire, intruder/lockdown, gas leak and earthquake drills are done 

throughout the year. Typically, we do not give advance notice of drills. If your 

child may need advance notice please let their classroom teacher know.  

Backpack Buddies 
 

Backpacks are going home today, Friday, March 14. During Spring Break 
the Quesnel Tillicum Friendship Society is unable to provide backpacks. 

 

Please remember to return your back-
packs after Spring Break !! 

Other services available are: 

Quesnel GreenHope Society                      Nourish Food Bank  

170 Front St                                                            101 Marsh Drive         

PAC NEWS 
 

Thanks to everyone who supported our Krispy Kreme fundraiser! 
 

PAC is hosting an Easter Egg Hunt on April 17th. 

They will be handing out cookies from Quesnel Bakery 
 

 

Thank you PAC for your donation of 7 basketballs and Valen-
tine’s glow sticks!! 

 

Next PAC meeting: April 24th @7:00pm in school library. 



Celebration of Science – Congratulations to the 

students who participated in the School District Cel-

ebration of Science at Voyageur: 

Noelle, Sydney, Christopher, Londyn, Malin, Marlon 

and Christopher.  

You did a wonderful job representing Barlow Creek 

Elementary School.  

Dakelh Language and 

Culture 

Here are some new words for you 

to practice in Dakelh/Southern 

Carrier:   

DAKELH 

Ndi nangus tak’ih ho’en—I saw three 

foxes   

Bunun Ha’ulh’us – March – when 

the animals come out of their 

dens  

Ndi goh dink’ih ho’en – I saw four 

rabbits  

Ndi sooh skwulai ho’en – I saw five 

robins  

We are delighted to have Arlene 

Horutko visit us again in April for 

two weeks to share some 

Dakelh/Southern Carrier Lan-

guage and culture with our clas-

ses.  

Student Voice—February Kindness Challenge 

During the month of February members of Student 

Voice picked a couple students each day who did 

acts of kindness and caring. These are all the stu-

dents who were caught being kind in February: 

Aurora, Beau, Joey, Kalyssa, Cabela, Danyella, Bray-

ley, Logan W, Seth, Charlie, Peyton, Alex, Hunter Dil-

labough, Serenity, Arlo, Jordan, Savannah, Eliza-

beth, Ethan, Matthew, Dominik, Danica S. Victor, 

Londyn, Maia, Richard, Milana, Niele, Reed, Arna, 

Noelle.  

So much kindness! 

UTENSILS:  

Please remember to send the required utensils for 

your children's lunches. 

Be sure to send WATER BOTTLES and SPOONS. 

Thanks in advance. 

An event for all children and families entering 

Kindergarten in September 2025. 
 

Wednesday, April 30 

2:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

Indoor Soccer Facility 
 

Staff members are invited to attend to meet chil-

dren and their families. 



STUDENT LEARNING SURVEYS 
 

All parents of grade 4, 7, 10, and 12 are asked to complete the survey each year. Here is 

the link for the survey: 
 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm   
 

There is no logon code required. Parents scroll to the parent section and enter our school 

district #28 Quesnel and the survey will begin. 

It takes about 30 minutes to complete the survey and you have until May 2, 2025 to 

complete it.  

Kidz Art Show 
 

Art work from Elementary students are exhibition is on display at 

the Quesnel Art Gallery from March 13 to April 3.  

  

Barlow Creek Student’s Displays 

SUPPORT AVAILABLE 

Intimate images Support available for those dealing 

with intimate images posted online https://

takebackyourimages.gov.bc.ca/ (cases of sextortion 

and protecting children with changing laws). 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm
https://takebackyourimages.gov.bc.ca/
https://takebackyourimages.gov.bc.ca/


GRADE 7—CLASS OF 2025 
The Grade 7’s did a cookie dough fundraiser in the Fall to 

purchase their hoodies. 

 

Thank you to all of you that purchased and made this possible! 









Hello Barlow Creek Elementary! 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am excited to provide your school with an awesome opportunity to join 

us for an action-packed weekend as the Prince George Cougars team up with CN for 2 thrilling nights of 

hockey and community spirit on March 14 & 15 at the CN Centre, sponsored by CN!  

Saturday Tailgate Party – Fun for All Ages! 

 

Kick off Saturday’s game with a free tailgate party from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM, featuring: 

 

 Little Obie – CN’s Miniature Safety Train, offering rides (weather permitting). 

 Food Trucks serving up delicious eats. 
 Free coffee & hot chocolate to keep you warm. 

 Chuck-a-Puck Contest with great prizes, supporting the Spirit of the North Healthcare Foundation. 

 

Support the Salvation Army Food Bank 

 

Help fight hunger in our community! Fans are encouraged to bring non-perishable food donations to the tail-

gate party or during both game nights. Donation boxes will be available in the CN Centre lobby all weekend 

 

Also! We are giving out Koehn Ziemmer posters on Saturday, March 15th to the first 1313 fans through the 

door. Get here early to make sure you get one!   

 

I am happy to provide your school with the following discounted group rate.  

 

RED ZONE ADULT - $27 

BLUE ZONE ADULT - $23.50 

SILVER ZONE ADULT - $21 

YOUTH (13-18) ALL ZONES - $20 

KIDS (2-12) ALL ZONES - $10 

  

We have a couple of options when it comes to group tickets; They can all be paid for by one person or they 

can be paid for individually by everyone that plans to attend. We will build a promo code so that everyone 

that receives the code can head to our ticketing website and purchase their tickets on their own. All I need to 

know is if you wish for your group to all sit together in a specific section or if you’d rather have the ability to 
buy tickets throughout the arena. Either option you choose, the ticket prices remain the same as listed 

above. The seat map is below. 

  

Thank you for your time and consideration. I’ll be 

happy to answer any questions you might have. I look 

forward to working with you to provide the most excit-

ing evening for your school! 

  

All the best, 

   








